
Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Max and 
Talia-Rose 

Blake 
Michael 
John and 
Ameera 

Donaldson 
Robyn and 
Karan 

Dahl 
Leigah-Mai 
and Kayne 

Morpurgo 
Chris and 
Charlie 

Kipling 
Harley and 
Daniel 

Potter 
Group 

Ruben and 
Blake 

Rowling 
Jack and 
Kobi-Jack 

Rosen 
Anayah-
Noor and 
Jayden 

 

  

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

 

24th June 2022 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have been learning about fractions of amounts and fractions on a number line in 
Maths. In English, they have begun to write their own versions of 'The King who banned the 
dark', focusing on character and setting descriptions. They have concluded their Humanities 
topic by comparing The Stone Age, The Bronze Age and The Iron Age. They compared food, 
homes, clothing and tools used during these different periods. They have begun their new 
Science topic about plants and have planned an investigation about plant growth. All of Year 
3 were amazing on sports day, everyone tried their best in all of their activities and races. It 
was a fantastic day, Miss Booth and Mrs Macdonald are very proud of how well everyone 
supported each other throughout the day. 
Year 4 – have had the worst luck, they entered their classrooms to find a crime had been 
committed - three apples were stolen from a magical apple tree! The criminal, eight-year-old 
Noah Barleywater (definitely not Alexander) has been arrested and will be brought up in 
front of the judge (Zuzanna) next week. In English, they have put on their barrister wigs and 
have been writing their opening and closing statements as well as questions for the 
witnesses that will stand up in court. In Maths, they have been working very hard! Each 
member of Year 4 sat their multiplication test (MTC). This was a very tricky timed test, but 
they handled the pressure brilliantly and all tried their best. In Science, they have been 
investigating food webs. 
Year 5 – have been very busy this week editing and publishing their newspaper articles 
about the Platinum Jubilee.  Everyone worked hard to include commas for parenthesis, 
relative clauses and apostrophes for possession.  The finished pieces of work are lovely and 
really show the improvement many of the children have made. They have converted 
millimetres and millilitres, and learnt how to convert metric units using part whole models 
and bar models in their maths lessons this week. They have also used some lessons to look 
back at some of the tricky work Year 5 have already completed. In their Topic lessons this 
week, they have continued to look at Asia.  They have learnt about the landscapes, regions 
and culture. Everyone who attended Sports day thoroughly enjoyed it and everyone was 
very happy with the effort made during the races and the encouragement given by the 
supporters. 
Year 6 – have continued to work hard on rehearsals for their production, Bugsy.  This week 
the children have been learning the songs in the production and have started to learn some 
dances, use props and work with scenery.  We have also been sorting out costumes.  All of 
the children who took part in sports day did really well and had a great day.  Back in the 
classroom, in science the children have continued to learn how nutrients are transported 
around the body; and have finished producing their great posters to illustrate this.  In maths 
they have continued to work on their bakery project and have this week used maths skills 
linked to the four operations and converting units of measure. 

Sportiacs of the 

Week: 

Upper 
School 

Everyone 

Lower 
School 

Everyone 

 

Our office email is 
office@ivjs.school 

 

Please remember, due to the disrupted schooling the children have had over the last 2/3 
years, it is even more important that children are in school as much as possible to catch up 

on their education. 
Please be aware that holidays during term are not authorised and Buckinghamshire 

Council will soon be fining parents for extended absences. 

Thank you to everyone who brought in donations this week for today’s Summer Fayre. 
We hope you will join us in our playground till 6pm for tombola, games, cream teas and 

much more! 

mailto:office@ivjs.school


+
 

  
 

 
 
   

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

  

   

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Don’t forget we are a NUT FREE school as we have children 

who have allergies! (let’s  leave them for the squirrels) 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 
Summer Fayre 

 

Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 

 

Date Event 

24th 
Jun 

Summer Fete, 
from 3.30pm at 
IVJS 

5th 
Jul 

Transition Day 

12th 
Jul 

Y6 Production 
(Matinee) 

13th 
Jul 

Y6 Production 
(Evening) 

19th 
Jul 

Y6 Leavers 
Assembly 

19th 
Jul 

Last Day Of 
School, 1pm 
finish 

6th 
Sept 

Start of New 
School Year! 

 

Words Of The Week… 
 

Thank you to the 
wonderful volunteers 
from LeasePlan who 
came in on Thursday 
this week to help get 
our grounds in tip top 

condition for the 
Summer Fayre. They 

have been fixing up our 
polytunnel, painting 

and treating our 
benches, rescuing 

strawberries plants and 
so much more! 

 

 

On Wednesday, IVJS had their annual sports day! It was lovely to see everyone back 
again after three years of being unable to do it. This year we went back to the drawing 

board with new skills to learn in the morning and different races in the afternoon. 
Congratulations to Shepperton who won the round robin in the morning and to Ealing 

who won the afternoon races! Overall this year we have done 7 intra-house 
competitions and the final standings are - 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to: 

Edward, Iris, 
William, 

Hasnain, Jack, 
Ruby, 

Kaelynne, 
Jimmy and 

Louay, Talia, 
Robyn and Jack 

G! 

Tuesday 5th July is transition day for Buckinghamshire with many of our Year 6 pupils heading 
off to their new secondary schools for the day.  

If your child is attending a transition day at their secondary school, please check with the new 
school if they are providing transport. The Chalfont Community College are sending a coach 

for their children which will depart from The Iver Village Junior School at 8.30am and is due to 
return to us at 3pm.  

Our Years 3, 4 and 5s will also be spending the afternoon in their new classes getting to know 
their new teachers! 

We will also have the lovely Year 2s joining us for the afternoon so please remember to pick 
up from here if your child is joining us! 

 


